
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
Today we say goodbye to the chicks that we have looked after for the past two weeks.  We 
were lucky enough to have two incubators this year; one in the Reception classroom and one 
in the main entrance.  The children have thoroughly enjoyed watching the chicks hatch and 
seeing them grow.   
 
Don’t forget next Friday 4th May is the deadline for Nursey applications.  Children may join the 
Nursery in the September following their 3rd birthday.   Application forms can be obtained via 
the school office. Please read the 'Starting in a Hounslow School Nursery in September 2018' 

brochure below when completing your application. 
 

 
Many thanks to the Scouts and 
Guides who came into school 
on Monday in their club 
uniforms.  The children stood 

up in assembly told everyone all about the club they 
attend and helped share the story of St George.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Hot weather  
As the weather is getting warmer, please ensure that your child is sent to school with a water 
bottle so that they can keep hydrated.  If your child has a packed lunch, we advise that they 
have two water bottles; one for their packed lunch box and one to be kept in  
the classroom.    
 
Can we also request that your child brings a sun hat and has  
sun cream applied before arriving at school during hot weather.  
 

 
Scooter/Cycle Park 

Please ensure you take your child’s scooter/bicycle home at the end of each day.  We have 

noticed a few that have been left behind and forgotten about.  Please can all scooters and 

bicycles be removed from the scooter/cycle park by Friday 4th May so that Peter, the Site 

Manager, can do a full clean up.  Thank you.   
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Merits               Attendance and Punctuality 

 

Punctuality Rewards 
 

Well done to Year 2 and Year 6 who have 
both won their punctuality reward. 

 
Remember if your class receives zero lates 

your class gets your chosen treat! 
 
 

 
Sporting News 

Don’t forget to bring in your football kit on 
Tuesdays if you would like to participate in 

Football Club at lunchtime.  Everyone is 
welcome! 

  
 
 

 
 
 
Library sessions:  
Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, Friday  
8.30 – 8.50 am 
 
On Wednesday 25th April, Grant Koper came 
into Reception, Years 1 and 2 and gave a live 

reading of his children’s book ‘The Day 
Granny’s Knickers Blew Away’.  The children 
were able to ask questions and find out what it 
is like to be an author. 
  

Nursery Arij for settling well into Nursery. 
 
Vinny for using scientific language 
whilst gardening. 

Reception Kian for working so hard when 
using money in our Vets. 

 
Talia for always trying really hard in 
phonics! 

Year 1 Tessa for always showing good 
manners and looking after our class 
equipment. 
 
Liban for settling really well into 
Year 1 and for trying hard in 

phonics. 

Year 2 Harley for working hard 
independently.  ☺ 
 
Kylie for being resilient when 
working independently. 

Year 3 Georgia for following the rules and 
setting a good example. 

 
Huw for following rules 
consistently. 

Year 4 Isla for working really hard and 
going up a reading level. 
 
Shea for persevering and working 
hard in Maths – well done! 

Year 5 Kareena for trying hard at all her 

writing. 
 
Jamal for joining in with all the 
learning in class. 

Year 6 Issadin & Meredith for making 
significant improvement with their 
touch typing skills. 
 
Kayley for working really hard in 

class and sharing her ideas 

  Attendance Punctuality 

Nursery 94% 2 

Reception 97% 2 

Year 1 97% 3 

Year 2 97% 0 

Year 3 98% 1 

Year 4 98% 1 

Year 5 97% 2 

Year 6 95% 0 
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